Letter of Recommendation

To:

Jeff Oliver

P.O. Box 307

Antioch, CA. 94519

From: Rory Jantz Photography

200 N. Berkeley ave.

Turlock, CA. 95380

Dear Jeff,

I appreciate you taking the time to send me your brochure. You gave me some great ideas For producing my own pamphlet. I again will tell you how fun it was working with you at The Newhall wedding in Los Gatos. You are a great D.J. and I had an enjoyable experience working with you. I especially liked the costumes you provided to the guest; I was able to get some great photographs in which I sent some along. Take care and I will see you in the future.

> Sincerely, Rory Jantz / Photographer